## Caulfield South Primary School

4 November 2010

Mr Andrew Freund Soccerwise 6,83-89 Brighton Road Elwood VIC 3185

Dear Andrew

Re: Caulfield South Primary School
"Night at the Races" fundraising event

The above function was held on the night of Saturday 23rd October 2010, with more than 160 people attending from the school community. As this was the major fundraising event for the school year, the objective was to raise substantial funds which would enable us to purchase furniture and equipment for our new Grade 5 and Grade 6 building that is due for completion in 2011.

As part of the night, we were able to run a very successful raffle and silent auction, and your contribution to this greatly assisted our efforts. To this end, I am delighted to report our community raised the enormous total of close to \$18,000 which is a fitting reward for the incredible effort of our parents.

On behalf of the Caulfield South Primary School Fundraising Committee I wanted to personally thank you for your generous donation. Both staff and parents alike, feel very privileged to receive such a high level of community support for the students of our school.

I can attest to the fact that the school has a very active parent community who work on numerous fundraising activities throughout the year and the success of the night is a credit to them.

Your generous donation for the night and support in building relationships with local schools is greatly appreciated and we thank you once again.

Yours sincerely,

Gayle Yardley Principal Tracey Swiatlo Fundraising Committee